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Grade 7&8 Return to Full-Time
This past week, we informed our families that our Grade 7 & 8 students would be returning to full-time classes on
Monday, April 5th.  In order to make this transition, we needed to create a Grade 7/8 Homeroom with Mr. Dyck.  On
behalf of our entire Grade 7&8 staff, we would like to thank everyone, especially those moving into the new
homeroom, for all of your understanding.  It was a difficult task but we are optimistic that this will work very well for
everyone.  Lastly, a reminder that if any of our Grade 7 & 8 students still have a chromebook at home, they will need
to be returned as soon as possible.

Kindergarten Registration 2021-2022
Kindergarten Registration for the 2021-2022 school year is continuing!  Parents/Guardians are encouraged to register their
children as soon as possible. Early registration will assist our school in planning for fall entry.  Please check out our school and
divisional websites for more info.

Earth Day
Earth Day is set for April 22, 2021.  Last year, we were unable to complete our community cleanup, however this year we are
beginning to make plans for a safe event.  Stay tuned for more information after Spring Break.

Administrative Professionals Day
Administrative Professionals Day is on Wednesday, April 28, 2021.  Thank you to Mrs. Benitez & Mrs. Reimer for all that you
do for our school.  It is greatly appreciated!

2021-2022 Class Lists
The process for creating our 2021-2022 class lists is set to begin. There are a number of factors that need to be considered
when developing these lists such as achievement, behaviour, group dynamics, learning styles, etc.  We believe that our
parents are active partners in their child's education and thus we are asking you to forward information you feel is important
for us to know about your child. Although we are not always able to guarantee all of your requests, your input is valuable.
Please take a few moments with your child to complete the following form by Friday, April 30 and please fill out a form for
each of your children.  Here is the link to the form...https://forms.gle/nB1nt8efA7VmjV9q8

Burn Awareness Poster Contest
In February, we reminded everyone about Burn Awareness Week - a week dedicated to reminding and educating all age
groups about burn and fire safety.  As in the past, the Manitoba Firefighters’ Burn Fund and the Office of the Fire
Commissioner will be sponsoring a “Burn Awareness Week Poster Contest” for Kids in Grades 5–8.  Our school website
contains all the information you need to get started, but in the meantime, if you would like to see previous winners’ posters,
please click on the following link: http://www.firecomm.gov.mb.ca/safety_baw.html. Deadline for entries to be returned to
our Main Office is April 8!

The Lines of Communication
Our annual September newsletter emphasizes the importance of keeping the lines of communication between our families
and our school constantly open.  Today, I would like to remind you that if you have any concerns about your child, please
have that initial conversation with your child’s teacher. They will be willing to discuss those concerns, eliminate any
misunderstandings and keep the connection between our supportive families and our amazing staff, strong and healthy!
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